
 
 
CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058 
 
 
 
  

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  June 8, 2020 
 
TOPIC:  East 10th Street Stormwater Sewer Construction 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
Tuesday June 9th the City of The Dalles Public Works will begin installation of a stormwater 
sewer main on East 10th St. between Clark Street and J Street.  
 
The purpose of this work is to improve drainage of stormwater during rain events.  
Construction will continue for approximately one week with expected completion by 
Tuesday June 16, 2020. 
 
Full road closures will be in effect 24 hours a day but will be open over the weekend of June 
13 and 14, 2020. No parking within the work area will be allowed during work hours due to 
heavy equipment use and the location of the trench. 
 
A detour to East 11th Street will be in place when East 10th St. is closed. 
 
Local access for homes within the work zone will be arranged. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to minimize through traffic and use alternate routes when 
possible. 
 
Stormwater sewer construction is scheduled from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on weekdays. 
 
Please proceed with caution in this area during these construction times and observe all 
temporary traffic control devices. Thank you for your assistance during this work.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
 

--see attached map-- 
 

  



 


